Nichola Meehan

From: Nichola Meehan

Sent: Tuesday 4 May 2021 15:11
To: Roisin Cullinan

Subiject: Celtic Interconnector Project
Attachments: daf to cru.pdf

Dear Roisin,

Please find attached a copy of the lefter issued to you today in relation to the Celtic Interconnector Draft
Application File.

Please note that the last day for a response is 14" June, 2021.

Kind Regards

Nichola Meehan
PCI Unit
01-8737135






